
Essex Finance Committee 
July 5, 2017 

6:30 pm 
Essex Town Hall 

 
 

Members Present: Ben Buttrick, Michelle Dyer, Rob Fitzgibbon, Dave Gabor, Ken Riehl,  Richard 
Ross 
 
 

1. New Business 
a. Prospective Finance Committee Members 

i. Voted to recommend Mike Flynn to the BOS as the next Fincom member 
b. Discussed EPD budget and the need for better review 
c. Discussed clarification on Community Policing for Merrowvista 
d. Discussed budget for boat ramp 
e. Discussed expenditure for Essex River Day tee shirts 
f. Asked for greater detail on all budget transfers 
g. Fincom member Ken Riehl expressed his concern regarding time constrains with 

his full time position.  
 

2. Old Business 
 

3. Transfer Request – End of Fiscal Year 
a. Voted to approve thirty two (32) line item transfers 
b. Voted to approve four (4) reserve fund transfers 
c. Voted to approve eight (8) 33B transfers 
d. See attached documents for additional detail. 

 
4. Public Comment 

a. N/A 
 

5. Review and Approve Minutes for May 23, 2017 
a. Due to lack of quorum, no business was conducted at the June 13, 2017 meeting 

 
6. Adjourn 
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